SOUTH WEST OF ENGLAND ABERDEEN ANGUS CLUB

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS (GDPR)

This notice is to inform you of the changes taking place with the General Data Protection Regulations that came into effect on the 25th may 2018.

As a Club that holds individual or business data we are legally obliged to inform you of how we store and use your data to maintain a legitimate business relationship with you.

Currently we store all information on a stand alone laptop/server and an phsical data is held in a secure place. We will only hold informaion for as long as necessary.

We hold the follwing information on our system which enables us to keep in contact with you;

Name
Address
Contact Numbers
Email address

Your data is used for;
Newsletters
Advertising Cattle for sale and membership of the South West Club on the website

We assure you that your information will not be passed on to third parties for marketing purposes. Your information is solely used by South West Aberdeen Angus Club.

Up until now, by joining the Club we have ‘assumed consent’ to use your personal data to perform the above mentioned tasks. However to comply with the new GDPR regulations we now need to ensure you are satisfied to continue in this matter.


I am happy / not happy for South West Aberdeen Angus Club to hold my information for legitimate Club purposes.

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………
 
................................................................................................................................................... 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Telephone……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Fax number…………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Email address…………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Should we not receive any information back from you we will presume that you are happy for us to retain the informaion we have on our database.

